'!IindenmayerSO@gmail.com —

From: Latricia Nation <LaNation@hopeatlanta.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 11:09 AM

To: Jindenmayer80@gmail.com; Shelby McGadney

Subject: RE: What is the status of SSVF - Are you taking applications

Good Morning Jim,

Thank you for reaching out and for your continued dedication to supporting our veterans.

We truly understand the urgent need to provide services and support for those who have served our country, and
we share your commitment to ensuring their well-being. At this time, however, we are in the final stages of our
grant spend down, and our case managers are currently at full capacity. We have assisted over 1,100 veterans
which is over the amount required by the VA for this grant year.

As aresult, we are unable to accept new referrals or conduct additional screenings at the moment. Please rest
assured that once we are able to reopen the queue for screenings, we will notify you immediately.

We genuinely appreciate your patience and understanding during this time, and we remain committed to serving
our veterans as soon as resources atiow.

Warm regards,

Latricia Nation, BS, MBA, MPhil, PhD (ABD}
Senior Director of Veterans Services
lanation@hopeatlanta.org
404.989.0323 mobile

hopeatlanta.or

]

125 YEARS OF HOPE 1M ACTION o
Hope Atlanta seeks to prevent and end homelessness by empowering clients to achieve stability and self-sufficiency. Our Vision is to
permanently transform lives and communities by ending homelessness.

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including any attachments, is the property of Hope Atlanta and is intended for the sole use of the intended recipient(s}. lt may
contain information that is privileged and confidential. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please delete this message, and reply to the sender regarding the error in a separate email.

From: jlindenmayer80@gmail.com <jlindenmayer80@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 4:42 PM



